

Board of Directors

Linda Bodenmann

Chair

December 9, 2019

Eric Strand Vice Chair

Louis E. Sousa CFA

Treasurer

Carl J. Cruz Clerk

Seth Garfield Past Chair

John Vasconcellos President

Trish Arnold

Colleen Carney Courtney

Nicholas M. Christ

Priscilla Ditchfield

William R. Eccles, Jr.

Gerry Kavanaugh

Maria A. Rosario

Cynthia Rose

Jason Rua

Director Emeritus Kim Clark

APC Auto Body 28 Ventura Dr.

Dartmouth, MA 02747

Dear Sir or Madam:

On behalf of the Community Foundation of Southeastern Massachusetts, thank you for your \$1,000.00 contribution on 12/02/19 to the Dartmouth Education Foundation Program and Operating Fund.

"Our Community. Your Foundation." This is a phrase we at the Community Foundation have adopted as a window into how we view ourselves and who we aspire to be. It is a promise to you—our stakeholders—to be unwavering in our commitment to grow philanthropy in our region to benefit the people and causes that we hold dear. Thank you for helping us to meet the critical needs of our region through the Dartmouth Education Foundation Program and Operating Fund.

Your generosity is truly appreciated. The Community Foundation would like to list you as a donor. The listing will read APC Auto Body. If you wish the listing to read differently or wish to be anonymous, please contact us at 508-996-8253 or email Pam Ellis at pellis@cfsema.org.

Again, thank you for your charitable investment in the Community Foundation of Southeastern Massachusetts.

Regards,

John Vasconcellos

President

For purposes of IRS reporting, this letter may serve as our acknowledgement of your generous contribution and that no goods or services have been given to you in exchange.